Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.
1st December, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith one copy of the plan,

forwarded with your letter of the 24th ultimo, of general

pumping arrangement proposed for Hesasrs, Wme. Doxford & Sons'

Yard Ro. 640, and I have t¢ inform you that this plan will

be aporoved provided the arrangements be as shown and amended
thereon, and the remaining requirements of Ssetions 20 and 34
of the Rules (1937-8) be complied with so far as they are
applicaeble,

It is concluded that the 12" vents will
not be used when oil fuel or water ballast is carried in the
deep tank, and accordingly the overflow pipes to this tank
should have a cross sectional area not less than that of
the filling pipes.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

SUNDERLARND,

WAa832 -~ 0\58




